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Senate Interim Committee on Environment and Natural Resources,

I am writing in support of a strong cap and invest policy and I support LC 19 with it's
proposed improvements to address climate change.  I am a rural Oregonian and
parent of a young child.  I want her to grow up and not have to worry about the natural
resource and economic risks associated with a changing climate and know that we,
as Oregonians, did everything we could to reduce the impacts that have resulted from
our lifestyle and economic choices.  The science is in, we need to do something.  I
encourage the Committee to establish and support legislation that is effective at
reducing GHG emissions, while minimizing the economic burden of everyday
Oregonians.  I believe Legislative Concept 19 does just that.  Thank you for your time.

Kind regards,

Justin Saydell
Astoria, Oregon


